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Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 9:38:59 AM

I am very disappointed with the structure being proposed for the Sunsweet property.  This sort of
oversized, bland apartment structures does nothing to preserve or enhance the downtown that we
have.  
In place of what is being proposed, I suggest the planning team look at the beautiful corrugated steel
warehouse-style complex that houses Kelly's French Bakery in Santa Cruz as a model.  
A design such as this would preserve some the historic agricultural charm of Morgan Hill, whereas the
other large structures that are being proposed look, in my opinion, like Typical Sprawl in Anywhere,
USA.

Please search Swift Street courtyard and Kelly's French Bakery for pictures, or use the links below.
Respectfully,
Amy Costanza Marcotullio  

http://santacruzlife.com/swift-street-courtyard/

https://www.google.com/search?
q=swift%20street%20courtyard%20santa%20cruz&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwj93-
2r1bbRAhVMylQKHdNWArkQ_AUICSgC&biw=1799&bih=869#imgrc=Hv6UVd33xp2QwM%3A

-- 
Amy P. Costanza Marcotullio
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